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Principal  Mr John Clarke 
Phone  (08) 8353 2444 
Dean Avenue, Kidman Park  South Australia  5025 
Email   dl.0996_admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website  www.kidmanpkps.sa.edu.au 

CALENDAR 
TERM 2 
Monday 12th June PUBLIC HOLIDAY – Queen’s Birthday 
Tuesday 13th June WASP session – Understanding your child’s temperament  

(7 – 9pm, West Beach Kindergarten, led by Donna Broadhurst-DECD Family 
Services Coordinator) 

             Register online:  http://shorestart-communitylearning.eventbrite.com.au  
Tuesday 13th June External School Review 

Wednesday 14th June ICAS Spelling 
Wednesday 14th June External School Review 
Thursday 15th June 9.15am Open Morning 
Thursday 15th June ICAS Writing  
Friday 16th June 9.00am Festival of Music Choir T-Shirt orders due (no late orders) 
Tuesday 20th June 2.15pm Assembly – U4/U6 
Friday 23rd June Interschool Chess Tournament 
Friday 23rd June Jack Buckskin Incursion 
Tuesday 27th June Newsletter 
Tuesday 27th June 2.15pm Assembly – Rm10 
Tuesday 4th July KPPS Update 
Tuesday 4th July Jack Buckskin Incursion 
Thursday 6th July Reports sent home 
Friday 7th July  Last day of term 
   2.10pm FINISH 
 
NOTES SENT HOME 

¶ Festival of Music Choir T-Shirt order forms –sent home last Thursday 

¶ Interschool Chess Tournament – form for interested students 
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EXTERNAL SCHOOL REVIEW 

Our review will occur this week on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Our review officers are Helen Tunney and Steve Freeman. 

Over the two days the team will: 

- Visit all classrooms and talk with individual students 

- Meet with groups of students 

- Learn about school priorities 

- Analyse and discuss school achievement data 

- Meet with staff teams 

- Meet with a parent group 

- Meet with our Governing Council 
 

The review is not about rating the school and giving us a score out of ten. Instead, it is about looking at our journey and 

then identifying goals to focus on to continue to develop our school and the learning outcomes of our students. 

Depending on the outcomes, our next review will either be in 12 months or 4 years. At the next review we report on our 

success in achieving the goals set. 
 

Three key lines of inquiry have been developed for the review, they are: 

1. STUDENT LEARNING - To what extent are students engaged and intellectually challenged in their learning? 

2. EFFECTIVE TEACHING - To what extent is assessment used to inform curriculum planning and instruction? 

3. SCHOOL/COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS -To what extent does parent engagement with the school impact on 

student learning? 
 

If you do not want your child to be interviewed by the team then please inform our office staff asap. The review is a 

DECD priority. It will have an impact on our routines Tuesday and Wednesday. Some routines will change to 

accommodate the requests of the review team. 
 

Hoodie Cords and Hat toggles 
A reminder to all parents to please be aware of the hazards associated with cords, drawstrings and toggle entrapment. 
Please ensure that any cords attached to your child's hat or jumpers/ jackets etc are removed immediately.  Cords, 
ÄÒÁ×ÓÔÒÉÎÇÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÏÇÇÌÅÓ ÉÎ ÈÁÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ÃÌÏÔÈÉÎÇ ÍÁÙ ÂÅÃÏÍÅ entrapped in small gaps found in play equipment 
causing strangulation, severe injury, lacerations to the throat and damage to the vocal cords. 
 

All parents/carers are requested to: 

¶ )ÎÓÐÅÃÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÈÁÔ ÁÎÄ ÉÆ ÉÔ ÈÁÓ Á ÃÏÒÄȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÉÍÍÅÄÉÁÔÅÌÙ ÒÅmove the cord 

¶ Inspect any hoodies, jackets or jumpers and remove any drawstrings or cords 

¶ If you have any concerns about the safety of the hat or clothing please speak with office staff 
 

The safety of students is of utmost importance. 
 

QUICK QUIZ! 

Ȱ7ÈÁÔ ÉÓ Á ÑÕÉÎÑÕÁÇÅÎÁÒÙȩȱ 
Write your answer along with your name and room no. on a piece of paper and pop it into the  

Ȭ1ÕÉÃË 1ÕÉÚȭ ÂÏØ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÆÒÏÎÔ ÏÆÆÉÃÅ ÂÙ ΩȢΦΦÐÍ &ÒÉÄÁÙȢ   You could win a QUICK QUIZ CANTEEN VOUCHER! 
The winners (one boy and one girl) ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÃÈÏÓÅÎ ÁÎÄ ÁÎÎÏÕÎÃÅÄ ÉÎ ÎÅØÔ ×ÅÅËȭÓ +003 5ÐÄÁÔÅȢ 

 

VOLUNTEERS URGENTLY NEEDED 
Volunteers are urgently needed on Fridays in the canteen.  If you are able to assist in any way at all, please contact Carli in 

the canteen on 8353 2444. 

 

M&S Fees 
PLEASE PAY OUTSTANDING M&S SCHOOL FEES NOW 

¶ Or organise direct debit payments 

¶ Or submit your School Card application asap.  Drop into the office to pick up a form or call the school and we 
can email you the form or send home a copy with your child. 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Can Drive 
  

V PASTA  

V CANNED TUNA          

V BAKED BEANS 

V RICE  

V TINNED VEGETABLES 

V LONG LIFE MILK 

AND OTHER DRY FOODS 

 

NAIDOC WEEK: Jack Buckskin Incursion 
We are thrilled to announce that Jack Buckskin will be visiting our school on Friday 23rd June and  

Tuesday 4th July.  On these dates, Jack and his team will be hosting activities to celebrate NAIDOC week. 
 

Our Early Years classes will be attending the Art and Didgeridoo Workshops and the Year 3-7 students will be participating 

in Spear/Boomerang Throwing and Language Activities. 
 

4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ Á ÆÒÅÅ ÉÎÃÕÒÓÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ Á ×ÏÒÔÈ×ÈÉÌÅȟ ȬÈÁÎÄÓ ÏÎȭ ÌÅÁÒÎÉÎÇ ÅØÐÅÒÉÅÎÃÅ ÆÏÒ ÏÕÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓȢ  )Æ ÙÏÕ ÄÏ ÎÏÔ ×ÉÓÈ ÆÏÒ Ùour 

ÃÈÉÌÄ ÔÏ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÉÎÃÕÒÓÉÏÎȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÎÏÔÉÆÙ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒ ÁÓ ÓÏÏÎ ÁÓ ÐÏÓÓÉÂÌÅȢ 

 
GOVERNING COUNCIL NEWS 
Feel free to contact the team via email:  GoverningCouncilKPPS@hotmail.com for any questions or information. 
 

 
Kidman Park is turning 50 this year! 
Save the Date ɀ a Celebration for the entire school and community is planned for Sunday 29th October 2017.  Put the 
date in your diaries ɀ ÉÔȭÓ ÇÏÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ÆÁÎÔÁÓÔÉÃ ÅÖÅÎÔȦ 
 

To prepare for our festivities a Working Bee event is planned on Saturday 16th 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒȟ ίȢΦΦÁÍȢ  )ÔȭÌÌ ÂÅ ÇÒÅÁÔ ÆÏÒ our 
school community to get together for a few hours, get to know each other better and help around the school. 
 

More details on both events to follow soon! 
 
 

Entertainment Books 
This year we have decided to sell the Entertainment Books via the digital method only.  Books will not be handed out at 
school and instead you will receive it electronically on your phone/tablet via the downloadable app.  $14 from every 
sale goes back to our school fundraising. 
 

To order your Entertainment Book, follow the link:  www.entbook.com.au/161k453  
 

SPORTS NEWS 
Soccer 
New rosters will be given out this week.  Please continue to check the website regularly for any last minute changes: 
 

www.nwjsa.org.au 
 

Terry Ahern 
Sports Coordinator 
 

CAN DRIVE 
Please support the KPPS Can Drive, which is run by our student Community Awareness Action Team (CAAT).  The drop 
ÏÆÆ ÐÏÉÎÔ ÆÏÒ ÄÏÎÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÉÓ ÌÏÃÁÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÃÌÁÓÓÒÏÏÍȢ  $ÏÎÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÏÆ ÐÁÓÔÁȟ canned goods, baked beans, rice, 
tinned vegetables, long life milk, tinned fruit and other dry products are being collected until Friday 23rd June. 
Thankyou from the Community Awareness Action Team ( CAAT) 
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https://stem-2017.eventbrite.com.au 
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